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Arkansas Tech University - Ozark 
Curriculum Committee Meeting 

October 18, 2012 
 

Minutes 
 
 

 
 

A meeting of the Curriculum Committee was held on Thursday, October 
18, 2012 at 3:30 p.m.  The following members were present:  Tekla Barr, 
Cathy Fultz, Marshall Gattis, Stan Hatcher, Bobby Sewell, Lynn 
Washington, Bruce Sikes, Brenda Shoop and Erin Brickley. 
 

APPROVAL OF 
MINUTES 
 

Approval of the minutes was suspended. 

CURRICULAR 
ITEMS 
 

Mr. Sikes asked for action to approve an Associate of Applied Science 
degree in Cardiovascular Technology effective with the Summer I 2013 
term pending Board of Trustees and Arkansas Department of Higher 
Education approval.  
 
Motion by Tekla Barr, second by Cathy Fultz to approve the addition of the 
Associate of Applied Science degree in Cardiovascular Technology.  
Motion carried. 
 
 

OTHER 
BUSINESS 
 

There was no other business. 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

Motion by Stan Hatcher, second by Marshall Gattis to adjourn.  Motion 
carried. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


